
A virtual meeting was held on Tuesday 6 December 2022 at 3pm between 
 from Oliva Cigars and  from the Tobacco and Related 

Products Regulations, UK Competent Authority, the Office for Health Improvement 
and Disparities. The meeting was to discuss the new way to securely send 
information. 

A discussion was held on how MS Teams must be used by tobacco and related 
products suppliers to the UK to send submission documentation and information to 
the Competent Authority from 12 December 2022 onwards. 




